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 Construction Activities & Upcoming Work 
Inland Crane, Inc. (ICI) continues working on Abutment 1.  They have completed the 
Permanent Ground Anchor (PGA) performance test on U5 at the downstream anchor block. 
ICI began drilling the PGAs to their final depths. In the coming weeks, ICI will install the 
PGA tendons, grout the bond zones and perform production testing on the remaining 
anchors. ICI also plans to start installing formwork for Abutment 1 Placement #3.  

 
Please Use Caution  When traveling on the Salmon River Roadway at the construction site it 
will continue to be a single lane at the Crane Tower and K-Rails are installed to protect the 
Public and Project site.  The speed limit continues to be 15mph thru this area during the 2025 
Construction Season.  Please Use Caution when traveling and be aware of oncoming traffic, 
during day, night, weekdays and weekends.  Thank you for your cooperation and 
understanding.   

Source of photos: FHWA 

Drilling Setup for Anchor Block PGAs at Abutment 1. 
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